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Division of Personnel Announces Temporary Office Closures for In-person Service in  

St. Thomas and St. Croix 
 
U.S. Virgin Islands—The Division of Personnel announces the temporary closure of both its 
offices in St. Thomas and St. Croix on Friday, June 20, 2025. During this time, the office will not 
be open to the public or available for in-person services. However, staff will remain accessible to 
assist the public via email and telephone to address inquiries or provide support.  
 
Both offices—St. Thomas and St. Croix—will resume normal operations on Monday, June 23, 
2025, at 8:00 a.m. We apologize for any inconvenience this temporary closure may cause and 
sincerely appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to serve you effectively. For 
timely updates and additional details, please visit our official website at www.dopusvi.org or 
follow us on our social media platforms. Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 
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